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 4500 South 6th Street Road ● Room 173 ● Springfield, IL 62703 

Printed on Recycled Paper 

 
March 3, 2017 
 
 
 
Director Ray Cordell 
Suburban Law Enforcement Academy 
College of DuPage 
425 Fawell Boulevard 
Glen Ellyn, IL  60137 
 
Dear Director Cordell: 
 
Thank you for submitting your resume and letter indicating that you were 
appointed full-time Director of the Suburban Law Enforcement Academy 
on February 13, 2017. 
 
According to Title 20 chapter V - 1720.30a of the Illinois Administrative 
Code:  “Each local school or course certified by the Board shall operate, for 
the duration of the school or course, under a full-time Director approved 
by the Executive Director of the Board.” 
 
This letter will serve to record that your resume has been received in this 
office, and I have granted my approval of your appointment as the full-time 
Director of the Suburban Law Enforcement Academy. 
 
A copy of this letter and the documents you submitted will be kept on file 
at the Board office and reviewed by me on a periodic basis.  If, in the future, 
you should wish to submit updated information to your resume, it will be 
added to your file and reviewed upon receipt. 
 
If you should have any questions about this matter, please feel free to call 
me at 217-524-5344. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Brent A. Fischer 
Executive Director 
 
BAF/elp 
 
cc:  File  


